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Subject: 

 
HB 5202 – Fee Ratification 

 
 
HB 5202 ratifies fee changes approved by the Department of Administrative Services and 
adopted administratively by the Board of Licensed Professional Counselors and Therapists, 
Department of Consumer and Business Services, Department of Environmental Quality, 
Occupational Therapy Licensing Board, Board of Pharmacy, Board of Psychology, 
Department of Agriculture, Oregon Health Authority, and Oregon Liquor Control 
Commission. 
 
The measure provides the enabling legislation necessary to approve fees adopted through 
administrative rule. The fee changes proposed for ratification outlined in the Legislative 
Fiscal Office’s fiscal impact statement, were discussed and approved through the Human 
Services, Transportation and Economic Development, Natural Resources, and Education 
subcommittees of the Joint Committee on Ways and Means between February 6th and 
February 8th, 2018. 
 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 

MOTION:  I move HB 5202 to the Full Committee with a do pass recommendation.  
(VOTE) 
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